
C H A R L E S T O N  S C H O O L  N E W S
We are delighted that Charleston School has been nominated for two 
categories in this years Scottish Education Awards. Even better in the 
Health and Wellbeing category we have been shortlisted and included 
in the final 3 schools, the only Primary in Scotland! The awards 
ceremony will take place in Glasgow on Tuesday 12 June 2012 and a 
group of children, staff, parents and other partners will be travelling 
to Glasgow to represent us. This category recognises schools and 
pre schools that are developing a holistic approach to health and 
wellbeing of children and young people, involving knowledge and 
understanding, skills and attributed necessary for mental, emotional, 
social and physical wellbeing. We are keeping everything crossed!

Another healthy initiative took place on Sunday 13 May. A number 
of staff and parents 
supported the annual 
“Bling Fling” 10K 
walk along the 
Deeside railway line. 
Although it was a 
very cold and blustery 
day everyone had a 
wonderful time and 
particularly enjoyed 
the pampering 
treats in the Winter 
Gardens at the end 
of the walk. Thank 
you to everyone who 
supported the school 
team and well done to 
all who took part.

Earlier this term we 
had our annual book 
fair which was very 
ably led by P4 and P6 
pupils. 


